



09 February 2024

Dear Families

Sackville Sports Awards Evening – Thursday 21 March 2024

On behalf of the Sackville School PE department, we are holding a Sports Award Evening. If your child has taken part in after school sports, GCSE, CNAT, A Level or CTech, and Sport Leadership at Sackville this academic year we would like to offer them the opportunity to attend this event.

The event will be held on **Thursday 21 March 2024,** in the main hall at Sackville School. We would like to invite students to arrive at 5.00pm for a sit down meal. We would also like to invite parents/carers for drinks from 5.45pm.

The awards ceremony will commence at 6.00pm and we envisage the evening finishing around 8.30pm. All students must attend both the meal and presentation.

We are excited to have Sophie Ingle as guest speaker for the evening and to present the awards. Sophie Ingle OBE, plays for Chelsea Football Club and is the captain of the Wales national team. She holds an all time record for the most appearances in the Women's Super League, with over 200 games.

The cost of the evening will be £12.00 per student to cover the expense of the medals, meal and our host speaker. We ask that you make payment via the MCAS app, this can be found under the products section. There will be no charge for parents/carers to attend. Please make payment and complete the google form HERE to give permission for your child to take part, confirm parent attendance and to select your food choice, by Friday 23 February 2024.

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to pay for the full cost of the evening. Please let us know if you **do not** wish for us to do this.

Please ensure that students uphold a dress code of smart attire:

Boys - Shirt, and smart trousers (no jeans or tracksuit bottoms).

Girls - Dress, skirt or smart trousers (no jeans or tracksuit bottoms).

We believe this is an excellent way to round off a superb year of school sport; highlighting the outstanding commitment and progress made by individuals and teams, celebrating academic achievements, sport leadership and physical education as a whole at Sackville.

We look forward to celebrating with you.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Currie
CTL of Boys' PE

Mrs L Richards
CTL of Girls' PE



















